Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the First edition of the Wraparound newsletter!

Since joining the Tenterfield family in March, | have been thoroughly \k : \‘Y
enjoying spending time with all the children and staff in the Nursery ‘ ; :
who have all been so welcoming, Thank you! And a big hello and

welcome to all our new children and families joining us this September.

Our Team
A quick recap and introductions for those of you are new to the wraparound team!
Breakfast Club - Ms. Maggie Sawicka.

Afternoon sessions - Mrs. Elaine Maidment.

After School Club and Holiday Club - Mrs. Elaine Maidment, Mrs. Mandy Halsey,
Mrs. Fran Spooner and Miss. Anya Trigg.

Coming up

As we head into the new term, we will be very much looking forward to meeting all the new
children joining the Tenterfield family and wraparound. We also look forward to welcoming the
children back to after school club that have moved on to primary school to hear all about their
exciting times at their new schools!

A day in the life of After School Club....

As we are welcoming in our new families and those new to us from St. Mary’s | wanted to share
a little bit of insight into afterschool club and some of the great things we get up to!

When the children arrive, they settle into some quiet activities such as lego, drawing, puzzles
and games whilst waiting for the walking bus to arrive. When all the children have arrived, a
quick hello and register is done and then the children can choose to play inside or outside in our
lovely garden. We share a story together before having a substantial snack which the children
love to help prepare, such as making sandwiches! The children are encouraged to independently
prepare food and drinks and sit together at tables (or sometimes in the garden for a picnic!) to
share snack and a time to socialise as well. After snack the children partake in some different
activities which are planned around their interests, topics from nursery/school or a possible
theme for the week. A particular favourite was painting friendship rocks to keep as decorations
in our gardens!

Holiday Club

The next holiday club will be running in October half term, so keep any eye on the Facebook
page and announcements for booking dates and information!

And finally, if you have any questions, concerns or suggestions please don’t hesitate to get in to with
myself or our lovely headteacher Mrs Beare. We’d love to hear your feedback and /or suggestions.

With best regards

Elatne Matdwment
\Wrapa round Leader

Enquiries: wraparound@tenterfield.herts.sch.uk
Tel: 01438 714564



